
 

 

           29th September 2016 

 

Dear Families, 

Hydro therapy/Water confidence sessions 

We continue to review opportunities for our pupils and will make sure that during sessions in the 
hydro therapy pool in addition to building water confidence we will also be maximising opportunities 
for learning and enjoying sensory experiences. For safety reasons as well as to keep incidents of pool 
closure following fouling to a minimum, all pupils who wear pads will need to have appropriate swim 
nappies or re-usable swimwear.  If you do not already have appropriate swimwear there are a 
number of suppliers available on the internet but please ask for further details if you have trouble 
finding these. This is one example. http://www.splashabout.com/splash-shorts-child-black Please ensure 
appropriate swimwear is available to avoid your child missing out on this valuable time.   

I am also pleased to remind you that we offer a family swim session on Wednesday evenings and 
Riverside St Pauls Cray, from 4.30 pm – 6 pm.  To facilitate this we have a member of staff available 
who is able to operate the hoisting equipment and sensory equipment as well as to lead in the event 
of an emergency situation.  All swimmers must be accompanied in the pool and there must be a 
minimum of 4 adults in the pool area to be able to implement our emergency procedures. There is 
no charge for using the pool at this time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sue  Crane 

School Business Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 
sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 

http://www.splashabout.com/splash-shorts-child-black/

